
Dear Parents,  

 

We are very excited to 

invite you to participate in our third and final FAMILY STEAM DAY, on Friday, May 27, 

from 12:30-2:00! Please join your engineers as we all enjoy a fun classroom STEAM session 

together.  This will be a chance for us to show you what we have worked on throughout our 

STEAM journey this year.  Attendance is not required; however we would love to see you there 

for the last opportunity to showcase our work throughout the year.  PLEASE RSVP so we can 

plan accordingly and be prepared for an afternoon of fun!  PLEASE ALSO make sure to sign in 

the front office first!  We can’t wait to share this time with you!  It’s been a fabulous year! 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Atkinson and Mrs. Beck (Curriculum Coordinator) 

 

PLEASE EITHER: -fill out and return the bottom portion OR -complete the form online 

**There is an opportunity to submit this form electronically online.  I encourage you to give 

this a try just like your engineers do! There are two ways to do this:   

1) Please access this Google form from the main page (just the click of a button) on our 

classroom website : http://mrsatkinson3.weebly.com/ 
 

2) Or simply go to this website to RSVP: http://bit.ly/STEAMdayTri3 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

--------------------- 

Please return the bottom portion of this to school by Friday, May 15! 

 

Student’s Name______________________  Your Name_______________________ 

_______Yes, I plan to attend.  If so, how many? ______ 

_______I cannot attend this time, but would love to next time! 

 


